
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Vegas Night Postponed 
For immediate release 

Kahnawake – February 18, 2010  
 
The Kahnawà:ke Youth Center, in consultation with its Board of Directors, has made a 
decision to postpone the annual Vegas Night that was scheduled for Saturday, February 
20, 2010. 
 
Contributing factors were that some key Vegas Night Volunteers could not be available 
for the event and organizers felt it necessary to reschedule being mindful that there are 
other activities also scheduled for this Saturday night. 
 
The Staff and Board of the Kahnawà:ke Youth Center would like to acknowledge and 
thank the Community for its continued support. A new date for the annual fundraising 
Vegas Night will be announced shortly.   
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For additional information contact: 

Davey Diabo, Executive Director 

Phone  (450) 632-6601 
Fax  (450) 632-5943 
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